
ENVIRONMENTAL COMPLIANCE 

NEW NCE FM, MELBA, ID; FCC ID # 762642 

Western Inspirational Broadcasters, Inc. (WIBI) 

 

 

WIBI’s proposed facility will be constructed on an existing tower (tower ID 1064242) and 

will cause no adverse effects to the surrounding environment at the site. 

 

WIBI proposes use of a one bay Bext Model TFC2K, Type 2 antenna mounted 11 

meters above ground level. 

Using the FCC’s FMModel software the maximum calculated RFR is 97.58 uW/cm2  

9.2 meters from the base of the tower.  This is well below the limit for both controlled 

and uncontrolled access. 

 

However, in order to comply with OET 65, WIBI has investigated RF sources on the 

site, and learned that the site is not straightforward. The proposed facility is to be 

built on a tower that is shared with other FM facilities. Because of this, WIBI believes 

that theoretical calculations would give inaccurate results at best. 

Accordingly, WIBI respectfully requests that should the Commission grant the instant 

Construction Permit that it contain the condition that WIBI make RF measurements. 

If the results of the measurements exceed the requirements of OET 65 for controlled or 

uncontrolled access, WIBI will work with the site owners and other broadcasters to erect 

fencing and/or signage to fully comply with OET 65. 

Further, after construction of the instant facility, WIBI will continue to cooperate with 

other site users to reduce power or cease broadcasting as necessary to protect workers 

and others having access to the site from excessive levels of RF Radiation. 

 


